Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
RULE NO.: RULE TITLE:
61G4-15.018: Certification of Glass and Glazing Specialty Contractors

NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 38, No. 20, May 18, 2012 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly. 

The change is in response to comments submitted by the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee in a letter dated May 29, 2012. The correction is as follows:

61G4-15.018(2) line 4 through 5 shall read as: “….of glass holding or supporting mullions or horizontal bars; the installation of structurally anchored impact-resistant opening protection attached to existing building walls, floors, columns or other structural members of the building; and …..”

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Drew Winters, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, P. O. Box 5257, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-5257

